
                 
 

CITY  OF  P ITTSBUR GH  

DEPARTMENT  OF  FINANCE 

CITY-COUN TY  BUILDING  

414 GRANT STREET | CITY  COUNTY BUILDING | 412-255-2525 

 

JENNIFER GULA 

ACTING DIRECTOR & TREASURER 

 
July 22, 2022 

 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 

 

This letter is to request approval for an amending resolution authorizing the Mayor and the 

Director of the Department of Finance to enter into a contract with RT Lawrence to provide 

a remittance processing solution that will enable an in-house lockbox system, electronic 

check deposits, and imaging services.  

 

 
Your favorable consideration is appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jennifer Gula  

Acting Director of Finance/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


